
Good evening members of the Planning and Zoning Commission, we are asking you to allow 
us to have windscreens around the decking of our building at 14335 Liberty street for the 
purpose of cutting back on the cold weather for the enjoyment of our patrons. We are asking 
for this during the months of October through March only. We have chosen the best possible 
screens available and ones that match the color of our building to help blend and keep within 
the look of our establishment.  

As you know most of our seating space is outside and without being able to cut back on the 
cold weather would be at the detriment of our business so we ask for your consideration to 
allow us to us these windscreens for the intended purpose and time until one day we may be 
able to come to a more permanent solution that we could agree upon.  

 

Thank you, 

Krawfish Kai 

Ryan Routt 

Joe Dupree 


